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Dear All,

this newsletter is to inform you about some recent and upcoming events:

- Workshop in August

- Works Aquired

- School Project in Russia

- Artist´s Residency in Ireland

Workshop in August

August 11. - 16. I was teaching a workshop at Halsnøy Kloster.
I was pleased to meet a group of talented and interested photographers

who were willing to work hard for their results.
Thank you for being so attentive and for your efforts!

www.oyvindhjelmen.com

Works Aquired

I am very pleased that Stord Hotel has aquired 12 works from my series 
“Moments Reflected” and “In Search of a Memory” to go on the walls

of their suites.

you will find the two series on my website

www.oyvindhjelmen.com

School Project in Russia

During the period October 6. - 15. I will do a project for 
children in two schools in Saint Petersburg, Russia.
The children are all 10 years old, and will take part in a documentary

project where they themselves make all the photographs.
The project is kindly supported by the Norwegian Consulate General.

Artist in Residence

November 9. - 30. I will be Artist in Residence at Sirius Arts Centre

in Cobh, County Cork, Ireland.
I am very grateful to the Arts Centre for this opportunity, and I look

forward to spending three weeks focusing only on my work and on 
discovering this area of the wonderful part of the world that is Ireland

www.siriusartscentre.ie


